



<u>President</u> John Hollenbeck

<u>President Elect</u> Tom Zirk

Secretary Davina Bergin

<u>Treasurer</u> Richard Chafin August 22, 2014

Mr. Gary Eberle 3810 East Highway 46 Paso Robles, CA 93446

Dear Gary,

Thank you for opening your winery for the Rotary District 5240 Governor social event last night. Your new pizza oven works great! We also appreciate the use of your bar-b-que grill to prepare the baby back ribs.

The hospitality of you and your staff is a joy for our club members who enjoy this social event. It is nice to share food, drink, and good conversation with our fellow North County Rotarians, and you make us feel at home. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

John R. Hollenbeck

President, Rotary Year 2014/15

cc: Ms. Loretta Butts, District 5240 Governor

Mr. Mark Furia, District 5240 Executive Assistant Governor Mr. Ken Johnston, District 5240 Group 11E Assistant Governor